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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

 

TO:  Town Clerks-Barkhamsted, Colebrook, New Hartford, Norfolk 

FROM:  Judith A. Palmer, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

DATE:  October 10, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Regional School District No. 7 

   Board of Education Community Conversation 

   October 17, 2018 

 

 

   At their meeting on September 12, 2018, the Board of Education agreed to hold  

 

their fifth annual Community Conversation on Wednesday, October 17, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the  

 

school’s Roberta Ohotnicky Little Theatre.  Items to be discussed include:   

 

   1. What it means to be a student at Northwestern Regional School; 

 

   2. Student activities and learning experiences for both the Middle School 

 

    And High School; 

 

   3. Update of the Five-Year Plan; and, 

 

   4. Energy Conservation Project. 
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